To,

Clara Vani

Secretary Treasurer, Committee of Adjustment
City of Brampton, Clerk's Office

Sub : Withdrawal of Minor Variance Application A-2024-0066 56 Mirabell Crt

Good Morning Clara,

As per our conversation at your office and Aferdita Dzaferovska’s (Planning Technician)
suggestion that my below grade side door entrance at the property address 56 Mirabell Crt.does
not meet building code requirements, my Designer gave couple of options but it did not meet the
OBC requirements. So | have decided not to go ahead with the Minor Variance Application
A-2024-0066 56 Mirabell Crt.

Please can you do the process of withdrawal for the Minor Variance application.

Thank you

Jaydeep Banerjee



